Wednesdays this quarter...

We’ll be studying the fantastic letter of Ephesians
beginning November 11" in our auditorium class.

Why are we going to study this letter?

We need to be reminded of the great truths we have been told, so join us
as the Apostle Paul teaches us to “remember” what we need to know as we
live our lives as believers.

Here’s a few of the things we need to remember:
We need to remember our Forgiveness.
We need to remember our Hope.
We need to remember the Resurrection.
We need to remember the Church.
We need to remember Eternal Life.
We need to remember the Love of God.
We need to remember the Grace of God.
We need to remember the One Baptism.
We need to remember how to Live.
We need to remember to Stand.

That’s a lot to Remember! So we need to be reminded.

See you in Ephesians on Wednesday evenings.
Paul



